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Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have had another busy week at school, please see below 

for important information for next week... 

The Patch 

 

Due to a staff shortage there 

is a change to our Forest 

School plan.  From now on 

ALL of RSJ will go to The 

Patch on Mondays and ALL 

of RAS will go on Thursdays.  

Please wear play clothes for 

these sessions. 

Letters and Sounds 

 

Each week we will learn 4 new  

letter sounds. To help the  

children learn these sounds we 

would like you to talk to your child 

about which words begin with each 

sound.  With your child please 

search at home for objects for the 

following sounds… 

 

We would like you to upload a 

short video of your child talking 

about their objects.  For example 

they could say in their video “I have 

found a sock for the letter sound 

sssssssss and an apple for the a 

sound.  For the t sound I have 

found a tomato and a pen for the p 

sound.”  In phonics it is really  

important to use the pure sounds 

for the letters.  Please watch this 

short video which explains this... 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=UCI2mu7URBc 

 

Packed Lunches 

 

A message from Mrs Jacob… 

Please do not overload your 

child’s packed lunch as they do 

not have space in their little  

tummies or time to eat it all!  

Please provide... 

 

 a sandwich 

 a piece of fruit 

 a yoghurt or small packet 

of crisps 

 a drink 


